
 
From: Shirley Coen [mailto ]  
Sent: 03 October 2021 08:40 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection - stopping up the road princes parade  

 

Dear Caroline Williams  
 

I am a resident of Seabrook / Hythe and I am writing to object to the proposal to stop up the 
road.  This road is very important for all residents in the area and it plays a significant role in 

calming the traffic.  It is important to me as a driver but very notably as a cyclist.  It is also 

very important to visitors to the beach - both local and visitors.   The road is very important 
for a range of beach users - people fishing. Swimmers, paddle boarders, sailors etc  

 
The parking provided is invaluable and the loss of parking will be catastrophic to people who 

live in the area. And possibly to tourists.  

 
The traffic on the surrounding roads will be dreadful. 

 
These are just some examples of why this road should be retained. It is important. 

 

Thank you for your time 
 

Shirley Coen  
  

 

 
 

 




